

7th September 2018

Dear Parents,

A big, warm welcome to Year 4! We hope you had a wonderful summer. It's great to see your children so well rested and excited about the year ahead.

We've had a lovely time getting to know each other this week. We are really looking forward to our buddy trip to the Chantries next Friday 14th September with Year 5. If you are available to help us with this trip please let your child's class teacher know.

The curriculum evening is next week on Thursday 13th September and begins at 7pm (in the chapel). This meeting is a great opportunity to hear all about life in Year 4! We also have our amazing trip to Butser Ancient Farm on 17th September. A letter will follow on Monday $\overline{\ \ \ }$ with details and costs but we wanted to let you know today that the chil- lacktriangle dren will need to come in costume for this trip. Again, helpers will be very welcome on this trip so please talk to us if you are able to help.

Have a super weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Thursday evening,

Sarah, Emily and Nick :)

■ Things to remember:

- P.E. kit is needed on Wednesdays and Fridays every week.
- **4N** will be **swimming** on **Wednesdays** this term, so will need their swimming kits on Wednesdays. 4E will be swimming in the Spring term and 4S in the Summer term.
- Reading Records need to be brought into school everyday and handed to your child's class teacher on a Wednesday. The children should complete one reading task per week and read at least three times a week. Please see your child's Reading Record for more details.
- Homework will start next week. It will be given out on a Friday and be due in the following Thursday. This will alternate between maths and English.

Year 4 and 5 trip to the Chantries

Year 4 and 5 are going on an exciting expedition next Friday (14th). We'll be walking to the Chantries (via Pewley Downs) during the morning. The children need to have a packed lunch for our picnic. We would love some parent helpers. If you are available to help, please email your child's class teacher!